

#### Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

# Re: Special Planning & Land Use Meeting on EF Proposal for AJU **Campus**

Janet Levy <janetlevyross@gmail.com>

Sat, May 13, 2023 at 5:59 PM

To: Bel Air/Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council <info@babcnc.org>

What is the mission of Education First. Is this a group that is trying to eliminate the indoctrination imposed by CRT, DEI and LGBTQ ideologues and return to the teaching of reading, writing, arithmetic, history, science, etc.

Janet Levy, Bel Air

On Sat, May 13, 2023 at 5:50 PM Bel Air/Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council <info@babcnc.org> wrote:

View this email in your browser



Dear BABCNC Stakeholders & Friends,

This Tuesday afternoon, the BABCNC is having a Special Planning & Land Use Committee meeting to consider the Education First project at the AJU campus at 15600 Mulholland Drive (following up the April 11th PLU meeting). We will learn about Education First's updated plans, take public comment, and potentially make a recommendation on the project to the BABCNC Board.

This is an in-person meeting for all committee members at TreePeople in Coldwater Canyon Park.

All stakeholders and visitors are welcome to attend in person or listen and give public comment via Zoom. See below for details. All BABCNC meetings are open to the public and provide opportunity for public input. Here are the details to join this Special meeting:

### BABCNC SPECIAL PLANNING AND LAND USE COMMITTEE

Please click **here** to view the agenda.

### **Meeting Date & Time:**

Tuesday, May 16, 2023 at 5:00 pm

### **In-Person Meeting Location:**

"TreePeople" at Coldwater Canyon Park 12601 Mulholland Drive Los Angeles, CA 90210

## Join Meeting Online via this Zoom link or by Telephone

by calling (888) 475-4499 (toll free) or (669) 900-6833 and entering Webinar ID 856 2511 9963. Note: the simulcast on Zoom will be audio with the video consisting of any slides that are shared in the meeting.

Feel free to call 310-479-6247 x 7 or write to info@babcnc.org if you have any questions.

Sincerely, Travis Longcore, President Bel Air-Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council

Copyright © 2023 Bel Air/Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you were identified as a stakeholder for the Bel Air/Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council.

#### Our mailing address is:

Bel Air/Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council PO Box 252007 Los Angeles, CA 90025

#### Add us to your address book

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences









